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TUALATIN VALLEY
MY P WwaATeER DISTRICT

REMINDER: Meadow Grass Drive
Main Replacement Project: Planned
Water Service Shut Off in July 2024

Dear Valued Customer,

This is a reminder that water service to your home will be temporarily shut off for up to thirty
minutes while Tualatin Valley Water District (TVWD) connects your water service line to the new
water main installed on either NW Meadow Grass Drive, NW 171st Place, or NW 172nd Place.

Shut Off Details
Your home's temporary water service shut off will:

« Duration: Last up to 30 minutes.
« Date: Occur on one of the following days:
o Tuesday, July 2
o Wednesday, July 3
o Monday, July 8
o Tuesday, July 9
o Wednesday, July 10
o Thursday, July 11
o Friday, July 12
e Time: Occur between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.

TVWD will be connecting each home's water service line to the new water main in order.
Because this work needs to happen one home at a time, we can't give you a specific date and
time for when your water will be shut off.

Service lines transport water from the main to your homes. This temporary interruption is
necessary to ensure safety, prevent any potential contamination, and allow for thorough
inspection and testing of the service lines and new main before they are fully operational.

Impacts
During work:

» There will be heavy equipment and trucks temporarily located nearby.



» You will experience noise, vibration, and dust.
» Access to your home will be maintained.

Next Step: Permanent Paving

After connecting each customer’s water service line, temporary patches will be placed on NW
Meadow Grass Drive, NW 171st Place, and NW 172nd Place to maintain traffic flow while
preparations for permanent paving are underway.

Later this year, a contractor will remove these temporary patches and proceed with permanent
paving of these streets. Watch for an email confirming the permanent paving date(s) and visit the
dedicated project webpage at TVWD.org/MeadowGrass for updates.

Questions?
If you have questions or concerns related to the planned water service shut off, please contact
TVWD as soon as possible.

Call: (503) 848-3000
o Email: Communications@TVWD.org

Access: TVWD.org/MeadowGrass
Visit: 1850 SW 170th Avenue, Beaverton, OR 97003

TVWD appreciates your support and understanding during this important water system project.
Learn more about TVWD — your drinking water provider — at TVWD.org.




3825

a@
&
4

o Ao

Legend

[ tstification acsa
B Frosct ea te

N

0 81 120 A
I Fect

NW MESA VIEW LW

o
&F
£ g
& &
oF -
= ol
= =
N z
i NW TUGSON 5T
17378
LEC] .
1
17285 | 17265 | 0 | 17195 | 17185 | 17145 | 17125 | 17085 17ors| 17058
4
17035
£ NW MEADOWGRASS DR
= | 17370 | 47350 &
§ 17320 s 17025
17280 17230 | 17180 | 17160 | 1190 Qo f 3940
E
z 17050 17015
3645 3800
3835 & 2910 3885
7
i 9 3845 17005
‘sﬂ\ o 17000
3850
1815 e 16295
16950
3870 3880
3810 3830 Ses0 3820 16965 L e
3540 &
b 1608 Y 16950 | 18820
=y
‘ / \ 16580
4y,
4, Ny
B N Elge
& %, =Moo
3 <
£ : s

NW 168TH AVE

I ruaLatinovaLLey

12/20/2023

Public Outreach Area

Tualatin Valley Water District

1850 SW 170th Ave

Beaverton, OR 97003
(503) 848-3000 | tvwd.org

Unsubscribe




